
Mission of Hope Continues!

Future Ugandan Women’s Swim Team!
(swimming at the Crown Hotel is becoming a MOH tradition)

Took some of the older girls 
to town and had their ear’s 
pierced. “Our little girls are 
growing up!”



There has been a lot happening on MOH 2011 
so far. As they say here though, “God is Good, 
All the Time and All the Time, God is Good!”

Thank you so much for your prayers! We did 
get all but one of the lost luggage bags. The 
lost one was mis-tagged so it could be 
anywhere. (How would you like to arrive at 
your destination with 45 pounds of childrenʼs 
underwear?!)
There was an earthquake here on Monday. Felt 
like a low flying plane or a truck rumbling too 
close.

Some photos from the 
confirmation

And Everybody wants to be 
Jolly Old  Saint Nick
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